

## Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION Region VII, Central Visayas

## SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

Office of the School Governance and Operations Division

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph

SGOD Office (035) 225 - 6180

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Division Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors/District In-Charge

School Heads Concerned

SUBJECT

ADVISORY ON THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE NATIONAL ACHIEVEMENT

**TEST FOR GRADE 12 (NAT G12) FOR SY 2017-2018** 

DATE

April 10, 2018

- 1. Attached is an Advisory from **LORNA DIG DINO**, Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction, informing the identified schools for the postponement of the conduct of NAT G12. Public Schools District Supervisors and the concerned school heads are advised to check the Division's website for further instruction.
- 2. For details, please see attached communication.
- For the information and guidance of all concerned.

WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph.D., CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

1 2 APR 2018



Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Deplid Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines Direct Line: (632) 633-7202/681-4146 Telefax: (632) 631-5057 Email: lorus.dino@deped.gov.ph Website: www.deped.gov.ph



b Madesocoulary for Curriculum and Instruction

## ADVISORY ON THE ADMINISTRATION OF THE NATIONAL ACHIEVEMENT TEST FOR GRADE 12 (NAT G12) FOR SY 2017-2018

April 5, 2018

Relative to the administration of the National Achievement Test for Grade 12 (NAT G12) for the School Year 2017- 2018, the Department of Education, through the Bureau of Education Assessment (BEA), with the assistance of the schools divisions and secondary schools personnel, shall conduct the test to students in select public and private schools nationwide. The Schools Division Superintendents (SDSs) shall decide on the dates of the test administration once the test materials have been delivered to the respective division offices (DOs) of the sampled schools.

For more information, contact the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education Assessme Division (BEA-EAD), Department of Education (DepEd) Central Office, 2nd Floor, Bonifaci Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City at telephone no. (02) 631-2589 through its email address bea.cad@deped.gov.ph.

John Dig Dino

Undersecretary